
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 4, 2013 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner: 
 
The Comprehensive Master Plan of the City of Southfield was adopted in April 2009. At 
least every 5 years after adoption of a master plan, the Planning Commission shall review 
the Master Plan and determine whether to amend the Master Plan or adopt a new Master 
Plan. Thus, the Planning Department and Planning Commission will begin to hold a 
series of public workshops to receive input from the resident and business community. 
 
You are cordially invited to join the Southfield Planning Department and Planning 
Commission as they begin the process of updating the Southfield Master Plan and 
specifically to discuss the Southfield Road Corridor from Twelve Mile to Thirteen 
Mile. Your input will be very valuable as we move toward updating the Master Plan over 
the next year.   
 
The discussion and public workshop will take place on Wednesday, March 20, 2013 at 
6:30 p.m. on the second floor of the Parks & Recreation Building, 26000 Evergreen 
Road, Southfield, MI.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the Planning 
Department at 248-796-4150. Information on the Master Plan process, meeting notes, 
analysis, etc., will be available on the Planning Department’s home page in the near 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terry Croad, AICP, ASLA 
Director of Planning 
 
Cc: Southfield Planning Commission 
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